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Dear Parents,  
 
According to the announcement of the Education Bureau on 21st December, due to the 
seriousness of the COVID 19 pandemic in Hong Kong, all kindergartens, primary and 
secondary schools (including special schools and schools offering non-local 
curriculum) will continue to suspend face-to-face classes and school activities after 
Christmas holiday until 10th January 2021. 
 
The school will resume classes on 4th January 2021. Please attend the online classes 
according to the schedule sent before Christmas holiday. The link to the classes will 
be released at 5:00am on that day on the Student Integrated Platform. If students need 
to return to school for care, please call the social work team to apply first. 
 
The school will continue to take precautionary measures to ensure a clean and 
hygienic school environment. Due to the unpredictable nature of the pandemic, the 
school will closely monitor the latest news from the Education Bureau regarding 
students' attendance at school and make timely responses. 
 
Wish you all a happy and healthy New Year! 
 

The Curriculum Team 
 
 


